
 

Australian Playground Research Opportunity 

We are an emerging research team hoping to learn from feedback provided by 

parents, carers and professionals who supervise children with vision impairment in 

playgrounds. We plan to use this feedback to improve the playground experience by 

testing new ideas, creating new designs and influencing policy. We hope our work 

will ensure children with vision impairment can enjoy and thrive in playgrounds. Our 

project has human research ethics approval with the University of Sydney. 

For more information contact: Sue Silveira sue.silveira@nextsense.org.au 

 

If you are a parent or carer you can complete the playground experience survey 

here: https://sydney.au1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_eevC9X8CNimjBZk 

 

 

Or by using the QR code: 

 

 

If you are a professional (e.g. O&M specialist, specialist teacher, allied health, 

disability worker), you can complete the playground experience survey here: 

https://qfreeaccountssjc1.az1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_6WJWTVMfyLWVsN0 
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Or by using the QR code: 

 

 


